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June 6, 2002

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Mr. Robert M. Andersen

Headquarters United States Army Corps of Engineers
Chief Counsel

441 G. Street NW

Room 3A29

Washington, DC 20314

Re FOIA Request Wetlands
Jurisdictional Documents

Dear Mr. Andersen:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, (“FOIA”™) 5 U.S.C § 552, et seq, and its
implementing regulations, I am hereby requesting copies of all Corps. of Engineers Guidance
Documents, Policy Option Papers, Opinion letters, Memorandums, Enforcement Directives and all other
writings issued by, provided to, and in the possession of the Agency HQ offices, which materials
address the Corps.” interpretation of the scope of Clean Water Act wetlands jurisdiction in response to
the United States Supreme Court ruling in Solid Waste Agency of Northern Cook County v. U.S. Army
Corps. of Engineers, 531 U.S. 159 (2001).

Please note that this request for “documents” includes, writings of any nature, including drafs,
additional copies of the same document with any variations thereof, including those copies with
handwritten notations added or other written marginalia, e-mails, and voice-recordings which have been
transcribed.

Should the costs of copying these documents exceed $150.00, please contact the undersigned so
that we may send a paralegal to your offices to review them prior to copying at our expense.
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If one or more documents as specified hereinabove are withheld and not produced in response to
the within FOIA request, please provide an index of these purportedly privileged documents providing
the date of its creation, author, recipient (if any) and the topic of the writing, along with the Corps.
justification for its non-production.

Thank you for your attention to this FOIA request. Should you have any questions regarding this
matter, please feel free to call me at (215) 851-8240.

Very truly yours,

CALA OL

Keith A. Onsdorff, Esquire




